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Nivesh - The Finance and Investment Cell of Department of Commerce, Sri Aurobindo College, University 
of Delhi, organized a highly informative and engaging orientation programme on October 3, 2023 from 11:00 
AM to 1:00 PM in the seminar hall of the college. The event featured the presence of a distinguished chief 
guest, Mr. Anshuman Gupta, who serves as a Manager at the Indian Renewable Energy Development Agency 
(IREDA) and is also associated with the G20 Secretariat.  

Mr. Gupta, an expert in the field of climate finance, shared invaluable insights into his area of expertise, with 
a particular focus on his experiences within the G20 framework. He delivered a captivating talk and provided 
profound insights into the working of G20 and dynamics of national viewpoints on climate finance and climate 
protection. Following Mr. Gupta's enlightening session, Dr. Asha Kiran Gupta, Teacher-in-charge, Department 
of Commerce, honoured him with a certificate and a planter. The felicitation symbolized students’ appreciation 
for his dedication and contributions to the field of climate finance. 

The event continued with a quiz named ‘financial trivia’. It proved to be an enjoyable and engaging experience 
for the students. It enhanced the participants' understanding of finance while making learning an entertaining 
endeavour. Thereafter, Mr. Madhav Ahuja, President of Nivesh, delivered an exceptional speech, sharing his 
personal journey and aspirations for the society. His address eloquently conveyed the core values and 
principles which underpin the society's mission. Mr. Ahuja's inspirational words resonated with the attendees, 
instilling a sense of purpose and motivation. Lastly, the heads and sub-heads of different departments of 
Nivesh, viz. research, public relations, creative, and training and development, took the opportunity to explain 
their respective roles and responsibilities. This allowed the participants to gain a comprehensive understanding 
of the inner working of the society and the diverse opportunities it offers. 



In conclusion, Mr. Ahuja provided a detailed overview of the recruitment process. He explained the criteria 
and expectations for potential candidates, encouraging them to join the society and contribute to its mission 
of promoting financial literacy and responsible investment practices. Overall, the event proved to be an 
enlightening and enriching experience for all participants. The event successfully combined expert insights, 
interactive activities, and inspirational speeches to provide a holistic introduction to the world of finance and 
investment. It reinforced Nivesh's commitment to foster knowledge and excellence in the field of finance and 
served as a platform for students to embark upon a journey of learning and growth. 

  

 


